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26th February 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Your child has been chosen to take part in an inter-generational, dementia friendly reading 
project in partnership with Blackhall Library. These sessions aim to encourage different 
generations to share a love of reading by sharing a range of stories and poetry together.  
 
The sessions will take place at Blackhall Library at 10am till 11.30am on the following 
mornings: 
 

• 27th February 

• 12th March 

• 26th March 
 

If you have any questions about the project, please do not hesitate to ask. 
 
 
Miss Macdonald 
English Lead 
 
 

 
 
Childs Name____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
I give/do not (please delete) permission for my child to attend the dementia friendly reading 
project. 
 
Signed___________________________________________________________________________parent/carer 
 
Date___________________________________________________ 


